
 

 

 
 

 

February 26, 2015 

 

RE: Supply of Scopolamine Hydrobromide Injection, USP 

 

 

Dear Valued Customer,  

 

This communication is intended to inform you that Fresenius Kabi will no longer manufacture and 

distribute Scopolamine Hydrobromide Injection, USP as of February 28, 2015, and will have no 

available supply.  There are no immediate plans to reintroduce this product.  Please see the product 

information below: 

 

 

NDC# Product # Description Strength 

Fill 

Volu

me 

Unit of 

Sale 

63323-268-01 26801 

Scopolamine 

Hydrobromide 

Injection, USP 

0.4 mg/mL 1 mL 
25 

vials 

 

If you have any questions, please contact your sales representative or Customer Service 

at (888) 386-1300.  

 

For clinical or technical questions regarding Fresenius Kabi products, please contact the Vigilance & 

Medical Affairs Department at 1-800-551-7176, Monday through Friday, between the hours of 

8 a.m. – 5 p.m. (CST). 

 

Fresenius Kabi is committed to supplying our customers with critical care products and we apologize 

for any inconvenience this may cause. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Kelly Tabbert  

Marketing Manager, Critical Care 

 

 

 

 


